
friends on the hill

anaphylaxis policy + consent form

dear parent/guardian,

you have notified us in your registration form, that your child has an anaphylaxis
reaction to an allergen that requires immediate medication through an automated
injection pen (epi pen). therefore, we would like to get more information about the
severity and the early symptoms so that we can provide the best care at all times.

please complete this form on the the child’s first day alongside 2 in date epipens (as
suggested by the Benedict Blythe Foundation).

child’s name_______________________________ date of birth_____________________

reaction details

allergen(s)____________________________________________________________________

what contact brings the ration ( ) airborne ( ) ingested ( ) direct skin contact ( ) indirect
skin contact ( ) other __________________________________________________________

symptoms of reaction _________________________________________________________

approximate time between contact with allergen and reaction______________________

medication details

name of medication___________________________________________________________

dose____________________________________ expiry date__________________________



details of medical contacts

GP name ____________________________ phone number__________________________

details of medication administered at the club

date given_______________time given________________ambulance called___________

name and signature of staff who adminstered_____________________________________

name and signature of witness__________________________________________________

name and signature of parent or guardian________________________________________

(1) whilst the site is nut free and we do our best to keep the site free of allergens,
friends on the hill cannot guarantee that the environment is free of allergens.

(2) should an emergency arise, the staff of the club has been trained to the
standard of paediatric first aid and have been trained to use an epi pen.

(3) for a child with anaphylaxis, parents must indicate the allergy on the registration
form. in response, this form will be emailed to the parent and must be
completed before their first session at the camp and two in date epi-pens must
be left at the site.

(4) this form and the medication is kept in the medicine cabinet at the crypt away
from children or any unauthorised people.

(5) if in an emergency, the medication has been administered to the child, an
ambulance will be called immediately. during the wait for the ambulance staff
will stay with the child for observation and form will be completed by a second
member of staff. after administration of the epi-pen, the child must always go to
hospital and the parents will be notified.

please confirm that you have read and understood the above by signing this
anaphylaxis form and bringing it before the first registered session of your child.

name_______________________________________ date____________________________

signature_____________________________________________________________________
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